Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: RRC Request for Technical Changes

From: Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@ncdenr.gov>

Sent: Friday, July 9, 2021 1:06 PM

To: Reeder, Amanda J <amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Willis, Angela <angela.willis@ncdenr.gov>; Lopazanski, Mike
<mike.lopazanski@ncdenr.gov>; Goebel, Christine A <Christine.Goebel @NCDENR.GOV>; Wright, Alyssa N
<Alyssa.Wright@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: Re: RRC Request for Technical Changes

Hi Amanda,

The Division of Coastal Management would like to request an extension for the period of review for 15A NCAC 07H
.0304, .0312 and 15A NCAC 07J .1203 - .1205 and .1302. This would allow additional time for staff to address the
technical change requests. Although there were no technical change requests for 15A NCAC 07J .1201, .1202, .1206,
.1301 and .1303, we are also requesting an extension of the period of review because these rules are closely interrelated
to the rules that have the technical change requests. Allowing this request would be preferred so that the effective
dates will be the same for all these rules. We are not asking for an extension for the period of review for 15A NCAC 07K
.0208 since it is not closely interrelated to the rest of this package and are seeking RRC review and approval at this time.

Thank you. Let us know if you have any questions.

Jennifer

Jennifer Everett

DEQ Rulemaking Coordinator

N.C. Depart. Of Environmental Quality
Office of General Counsel

1601 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601

Tele: (919)-707-8614

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties.

rds Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized state official.



